
This week we will be 
studying animals that 
hibernate as winter 
gets closer and clos-
er. In addition, we will 
be talking about 
maps, as mentioned 
last week, and the 
animals of the Arctic, 
specifically the rein-
deer and the polar 
bear. They are two of 
my favorite animals! 

We will also start us-
ing our Golden Ticket 
instead of Dojo 
points. If a child 
earns a dojo point, it 
will be a punch on 
their Golden Ticket 
the whole month of 
December. Golden 
Tickets will be used 
to watch The Polar 
Express movie on 

Friday, December 
20th. All Kindergarten 
classes will get to 
watch the movie to-
gether in the gym. 
Hot chocolate and 
marshmallows will be 
served! If you do not 

want your child to 
see this movie, 
please let me know 
and I will make other 
arrangements.  

Please also mark 
your calendar for a 
special Super Reader 

event on Friday, De-
cember 13th from 
2:15-2:45. We will talk 
about our super read-
er powers and how 
parents can encour-
age these powers at 
home. Each child will 
actually receive his 
or her own super 
reader cape and 
mask (that part is a 
surprise)! Be sure to 
sign in at the office 
when you come and 
then come on down 
to our classroom, 
room 213. All are wel-
come! A note went 
home last week at-
tached to the weekly 
newsletter. If you 
have any questions 
please do ask or 
send me an email. 

What Are We Studying? 

          What Is Happening? 
• Luke is STAR of the 

week this week!! 

• Tuesday, Dec. 3 thru 
December 13, our 
school will be having 
our annual Book Fair. 
Our class will get to 
go to the fair on Thurs-
day, Dec. 5 just to 
look. Each child will 

be able to bring 
home a short list of 
any books that 
seemed interesting to 
them. If parents want 
their child to buy a 
book or two, you will 
know the title as well 
as the cost. If this is 
not a good time to 

buy a book for your 
child, let me know, 
there are special 
scholarships availa-
ble. All kids should 
have books at home. 

• Saturday, Dec. 7 we 
will have another 
weather makeup day 
from 8:30 to 12N. 
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Durant 

Elementary  

  Mrs. Yohe - Feb. 3  

     Jaiden - Feb. 5  

   Marco - March 19  

     Luke - March 27  

   Gregorio - April 11  

      Juelz - May 10  

    Michael - June 22 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

    OUR THANKSGIVING    

FEAST WAS A SUCCESS! 

     

THANKS TO ALL PARENTS 

AND GRANDPARENTS 

WHO VOLUNTEERED TO 

HELP US OUT AT OUR KIN-

DERGARTEN FEAST. AN-

OTHER BIG THANKS GOES 

OUT TO PARENTS WHO 

DONATED FOOD FOR THE 

EVENT. THE KIDS HAD A 

GREAT TIME, AS THEY GOT 

TO TASTE A LITTLE BIT OF 

TRADITIONAL THANKSGIV-

ING FOOD. IF YOU DID 

NOT SEE THE PICTURES ON 

DOJO, YOU NEED TO GO 

AND TAKE A PEEK! 

Mrs. Meyer and 
Mrs. Yohe’s 
Sunflower 

Class  

This Week’s Sight 

Words! 

are not have went 

for will with 

 his said he she            


